Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: 01 NCAC O5E .0103, .0104, .0105

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.

From: Strong, Donya M <donya.strong@doa.nc.gov>

Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 12:11 PM

To: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Elliott, David L <david.elliott@doa.nc.gov>; Pfeiffer-Haynes, Haley <haley.pfeifferhaynes@doa.nc.gov>
Subject: DOA Request for Changes 122022

Mr. Peaslee,

Please see the attached revised rules and responses to the second request for changes attached to this email message.
In addition, DOA seeks to withdraw rules 01 NCAC 05E .0102 and 01 NCAC 05E .0106 from consideration by the Rules
Review Commission.

Thank you,
Donya Strong

NCDOA General Counsel
984-236-0003
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